
OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASH! NGTON 

February 4, 1994 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
141 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

Tipper and I would like to congratulate 
you en being chosen the recipient of the 
!17th annual Distinguished Patriot Award. 
Your dedication to the principles of the 
United States makes you a perfect choice to 
be honored by the Sons of the Revolution. 

Again, congratulations and I look 
forward to seeing you soon. Best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

J 
Al Gore 
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